
 
 
Memo: Bryston Customer Feedback  
Subject: New BDP-1 Digital Player 
 
BRYSTON BDP-1 DIGITAL PLAYER FEEDBACK  

 

 
From: Sebastian Ionescu  
Sent: July-24-11 3:10 PM 
To: jamestanner@bryston.com 
Subject: Bryston BDP-1 
 
Hello Mr. Tanner, 
 
My name is Sorin and I purchased the BDP-1 and am currently enjoying it immensly.  
 
I would also like to tell you that I have been waiting such a long time for a piece of audio 
equipment such as the BDP-1. A great combination of excellent build quality, incredible 
performance, and reasonable price.  
 
Thank you so much. I did allot of my audio shopping on the used market and found allot 
of great gear so when I tell you that as soon as I got done reading about the BDP-1 and 
learned as much as I could about it, I called and placed an order for it from Robert's 
Audio video and drove two hours to pick it up. I never hesitated or second guessed, so 
that says allot coming from a person that always thought that second hand equipment 
was always the way to go for Audio. The BDP-1 is truly an innovative and incredible 
sounding piece and you have every right to be proud. I absolutely love the quality in both 
sound and build.  
 
Once again, thank you so much Mr. Tanner. 
 
Sorin 


